
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM State of Wisconsin

DATE: February 7, 2005

TO: file

FILE REF: 246090900

FROM: J. Feeney

SUBJECT: Drum spill at 120 West Freidstadt Road, Thiesnville, FID #246090900.

The DPW called me in response to my letter. They were Dianne Robertson, and some guy named Bob.

They said that the site was excavated, and monitoring wells were put in and monitored until they were

clean. He said that they have no trace of the reports or paperwork, and TJ Environmental was long out of

business. I said that I would re-look in our files for the paperwork and they said that they would too.
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